
Hello Beloved, 
 
Veronica, Rachel, and I have been traveling for two months now. We made it to Slovenia on April 
29th after touring Israel and spending four weeks in Serbia. We will be here for seven weeks then 
conclude this trip with a week in Turkey at the Holy Spirit Conference. 
 
The ministry in Serbia went very well. We ministered on God’s covenant love and saw people 
healed, filled with the Holy Spirit, set free, and saved. Being able to connect with all the churches 

we know and also minister at a few 
new churches was incredible. It was 
great to see how hungry they were for 
God’s Word.  

“Healing Basics” was translated into Serbian and had just been 
printed when we arrived. We were able to distribute 300 copies in 
the churches we visited. More copies were scheduled to be printed 
when we were leaving. We are also having the book translated into 
Portuguese for use in Brazil. The cost to translate is $400. Currently 
it is available for free on our website in English, Slovene, Slovak, 
and Serbian. 

May 2019 



Our resident permits for Slovenia 
expire this month. We applied for 
them to be renewed and also  
applied for Rachel’s permit. We 
should have them before we leave 
for Turkey. Also, God has been 
sending more missionaries to  

Slovenia. The pastors have been praying for 
skilled workers and we are now seeing the fruit 
of those prayers. 

  
I want to let you know about a very important project we are launching this year. We have 
been discussing how to do this for several years now, but everything has finally fallen into 
place.  
 
By the end of 2019 we will launch an online video Bible training site for Slovenia. We are   
currently planning the content and site name. We have already been given permission from 
Keith Moore’s ministry to put Slovene subtitles on his Faith School videos and to use them on 
the Slovene website. We are also in contact with Andrew Womack’s ministry and waiting for 
their approval, plus we have contacts with Joyce Meyer Ministries that we need to explore 
further.   

While here in Slovenia 
we are continuing to 
work with the churches. 
It’s our goal to support 
the pastors with prayer, 
finances, equipment, 
and teaching. A prayer 
and finance seminar is now in the works. 
We hope to record it in June for use on 
various websites.  

We want to thank everyone that is helping us with prayer 
and giving. Your financial support has been a very big help. 
Traveling to the different churches requires flights, cars, gas, 
apartments, food, and a lot of other things. Because of your 
giving we have been able pay for these needs and bless all 
of the pastors with a financial gift when we visited their 
churches.  
 
Many of the pastors receive about $225-$500 a month to 
serve their churches. Together, we are supplying the   
churches with what they need to share the Gospel. It is our goal to help support more 
of these pastors monthly with finances. If you would like to add to that support please 
let us know and we will make sure they get 100% of what you send us. 

Bible Training Website Coming This Year! 



The biggest expense for the website project is the translating and 
subtitling of the videos. Some of the videos will be recorded here in 
Slovenia with an English-speaking minister and a Slovene translator 
side-by-side. But the videos from American ministries will require 
someone to translate them from English into Slovene and then add 
the subtitles. We think subtitling the videos is the best and fastest 
option. Many of the Slovenes understand English and would like to 
improve their skills by listening to the messages in English. The  
subtitles will help them understand anything they don’t know in     
English. 

This website will be available for all the churches, leaders, and people of Slovenia. We plan to have 
videos for specific topics that will help train the believers so they can feel confident in leading home 
groups and eventually starting new churches. There will also be material for new believers to access  
that will teach them basic Bible topics. 

While in Kobarid, Slovenia we 
recorded 15 short videos for 
the internet. We covered    
topics like prayer, covenant, 
love, giving, joy, and healing. 
Veronica even read the      
sinners prayer for one of the 
videos. Andrej Zelenjak, who 
has the studio in his home, 
will be the main person 
putting everything together 
for this website. 



Please pray for this project as we continue to develop the website and choose 
our hosting platform. If you would like to support it financially, please let us 

know. We are looking to raise $7500 over 
the course of the next year. This will pay for 
the monthly salaries of our translators and 
website builders. It will also cover the cost 
of hosting the website and advertising its 
availability. 
 
You can donate by sending a check to our 
address or to Believers’ Fellowship. You can 
also donate online through PayPal at our 
website below. Again, thank you for all of 
your prayers and financial support. Please 
be sure and mark your giving for the       
website project or the pastor’s support. 
Everything else that comes into Beloved  

will go toward the ministry expenses. Veronica and I do not receive any income 
from Beloved International. God has been very faithful to supply our needs 
through our other work.  

Thank you for your financial and prayer support. Your partnership helps make it happen.  

Thank you! 

All of your gifts go toward trip costs  
and strengthening ministries overseas.  
 

3 ways to give: 
 

Send checks directly to  
     Beloved Int’l. 
     27220 Big Sur Dr. 
     Wesley Chapel, FL 33544  
 

Donate with Credit Card on Beloved’s website 
 

Or make checks out to  
     “Believers’ Fellowship” and designate it  
     “for Beloved Int’l.” 
     5240 N. Socrum Loop Rd. 
     Lakeland, FL, 33809 

You are God’s Beloved! 
 1 John 3:1-2 

Be greatly blessed, 
 

Dan, Veronica, and Rachel Bean  
 

813-991-0252  
Beloved@BelovedInternational.US 
www.BelovedInternational.US 


